
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 18, 2015 

 

Town Clerk, Leonard C. Greene 

C/o Town Hall 

10 Maple Avenue 

Beacon Falls, CT 06403 

 

Dear Mr. Greene: 

 

Please be advised that the Town Meeting scheduled for Tuesday, June 23, 2015 at 6:30 

P.M. in the Town Hall Assembly Room has been CANCELLED. 
 

The Town Meeting will be rescheduled at a later date to be announced. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Karen A. Wilson 

Administrative Assistant 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

June 9, 2015 

 

Appraisal Resource Group, Inc. 

135 Wall Street 

Coventry, CT 06238 

Attention:  Russell E. Beaudoin, President 

 

RE:  2016 Revaluation – Town of Beacon Falls 

 

Dear Mr. Beaudoin: 

 

Please be advised that its Regular Monthly Meeting held on Monday, June 8, 2015, the 

Beacon Falls Board of Selectmen voted to accept your bid at a cost of $50,900 to provide 

the revaluation services to the Town of Beacon Falls. 

 

Thank you for your interest.  We will soon be in touch to finalize the contract. 

 

Please contact me if you have any additional questions or concerns. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Christopher J. Bielik 

First Selectman 

 

CJB/kaw 

 

Cc: Board of Selectmen 

 Town Clerk 

 Assessor 

 Finance Director 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 13, 2015 



 

Ms. Paula Pelletier, President 

Friends of the Library 

C/o Town Hall 

10 Maple Avenue 

Beacon Falls, CT 06403 

 

Dear Ms. Pelletier and Friends of the Beacon Falls Public Library: 

 

At its May 11, 2015 Regular Monthly Meeting, the Beacon Falls Board of Selectmen 

voted to approve your request to use the Town Hall Assembly Room beginning 

Thursday, June 4, 2015 and ending Saturday, June 6, 2015 for its Annual Spring Book 

Sale. 

 

As always, I wish you the best of luck in your sale.  I know that many residents look 

forward to this annual event. 

 

If there is anything else I can do for you, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Christopher J. Bielik 

First Selectman 

 

CJB/kaw 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 5, 2015 

 

Arthur J. Gallagher & Company 

 

Re:  ConnectiCare Insurance Company 



 

Dear Arthur J. Gallagher & Company: 

 

Please be advised that I authorize Arthur J. Gallagher & Company to contact 

ConnectiCare on behalf of the Town of Beacon Falls to request information regarding our 

current medical insurance program. 

 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

Christopher J. Bielik 

First Selectman 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 29, 2015 

 

Mr. Gary Kurimsky 

GK Real Estate, LLC 

268 Hammertown Road 

Monroe, CT 06468 

 

Dear Mr. Kurimsky: 

 

Please be advised that your firm has been granted a twelve (12) month exclusive 

agreement to market and bring forth potential developers willing to design and construct 

a power plant in the Town of Beacon Falls, CT.  You are expected to be accessible and to 

work diligently during this period to facilitate identifying responsible candidates to 



complete this project.  Note that any commission you may potentially earn for your 

efforts associated with this project must be obtained from the developer. 

 

Should you have any questions, you may contact me at 203-729-4340. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

Christopher J. Bielik 

First Selectman 

 

CJB/kaw 

Cc: Board of Selectmen 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Members of the Beacon Falls Lions Club: 

 

At its March 9, 2015 Regular Monthly Meeting, the Board of Selectmen Meeting voted to 

grant your request to use the parking lot adjacent lot to the Firehouse for your Annual 

Easter Flower Sale to be held on April 3rd and 4th. 

 

With this seemingly endless winter, residents will realize that spring is around the corner 

when they see all of the beautiful flowers you will have for sale. 

 

I wish you the best of luck with your sale this year! 

 

We continue to appreciate all of the good work that the Lions Club does for our 

Community. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 



 

Christopher J. Bielik 

First Selectman 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 5, 2015 

 

Police Officer Anthony Diaz 

C/o Beacon Falls Police Department 

110 N. Main Street 

Beacon Falls, CT 06403 

 

Dear Officer Diaz: 

 

Congratulations on being selected by the Chief of Police of Hamden as the “Outstanding 

Police Officer of the Year” for Community Service Work. 

 

Your work for the Hamden Police Department as well as for the Beacon Falls Police 

Department bodes well for the type of person you are. 

 

We are proud to have someone of your caliber working for the Town of Beacon Falls. 

 

Again, Congratulations on getting this honor bestowed on you. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Christopher J. Bielik 

First Selectman 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

March 4, 2015 

 

Tax Collector Mary Anne Holloway 

C/o Town Hall 

10 Maple Avenue 

Beacon Falls, CT 06403 

 

Dear Ms. Holloway: 

 

Please be advised that this letter will serve as the official notification that at a Tax 

Auction held on February 22, 2015, the Town of Beacon Falls elected to take possession 

of the property at 17 Nancy Avenue, Beacon Falls, CT. 

 

By this action, the Town agrees to abate all outstanding property taxes due it up to that 

date. 

 

Thank you for your assistance on this matter. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Christopher J. Bielik 

First Selectman 


